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26 October 2022

Dr S Burke
St Thomas, Stockton Heath & St Mary Magdalene, Appleton

Thank you for helping children learn about climate change with the Church of South
India

Dear St Thomas, Stockton Heath & St Mary Magdalene, Appleton,

| am writing to say a heartfelt thanks for your kind gift of £2,000 towards the community health
work of the Church of South India.

Your kind gift means that young people like Hermani can see the life-changing impact of the
Church of South India’s Climate Resilient Schools Programme.

At school, Hermani and her friends harvest rainwater in large tanks and use the water for their
toilets, gardening, washing and cooking using steam.

Children in schools across South India are putting their faith into action in caring for God’s
Creation, including practicing the Green Protocol. Now that they have transformed their school,
these children will be doing the same at home. Thanks to the generosity of supporters like you
and their own hard work, these students are creating an amazing transformation in their
community.

If your church or community group would like to book a USPG speaker then please email
info@uspg.org.uk or call +44 (0)20 7981 2200.

On behalf of your partner and all of us at USPG, thank you once again for your wonderful
prayers and support.

Rievuin.
Rebecca Allin
Fundraising Campaigns Manager
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